
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 17-2295
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 8:04:13 AM

From: Rob Chappell 
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 8:09 PM
To: Butler, Matthew  
Subject: Republic Wind error in filing
 
Mr. Butler,
 
Upon reviewing a recent filing submitted by Republic Wind regarding their proposed wind farm
project in Seneca County, Ohio I noticed the document failed to include my name as a person who
had submitted a written objection to the project. My wife, Mary Chappell, has also submitted a
letter opposing the project. Her name was included but failed to have our home address recorded.
To clarify Robert & Mary Chappell of 8475 E. County Road 38, Republic, Ohio 44867 have each,
independently, submitted letters of opposition to this project to the OPSB. Please let me know if any
further action is required by me to correct this matter.
 
Respectfully,
 
Rob Chappell
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